
 

Continuation of virtual Instruction 
 
December 4, 2020 
 
Dear Bristol Borough School Community,  
 
In an abundance of caution, the Bristol Borough School District will continue with its virtual instruction plan 
until January 8, 2021. The School Board will hold a public meeting on January 7, 2021 to discuss a return to a 
hybrid model on January 11, 2021. During the next 2 weeks (12/7-12/11 & 12/14-12/18), only those students 
in Specialized Learning Support classes will be permitted to return for in-person instruction. Those students 
who are allowed to return have been contacted by their teachers. This population represents those students 
with the greatest amount of academic need. Additionally, all other students with IEPs will continue to receive 
virtual instruction.  
 
Regarding winter sports, the District has suspended its wrestling program for the 2020-2021 school year. 
Basketball and bowling will be allowed to start modified practice on December 14, 2020.  
 
Please note that the rationale for continuing our remote learning model is based on the number of cases in 
Bucks County and the potential spread of COVID-19 while the county is in “substantial.” If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call the school.  
 
Meal distribution will continue daily Monday through Friday, from 10:00AM until 1:00PM. During the week of 
December 28, 2020, meals will only be distributed on Wednesday, December 30, from 10:00AM until 1:00PM.  
  
 
Sincerely,  

Dr. Rose Minniti 
Superintendent of Schools 

Bristol Borough School District 

 

 

 

 

Bristol Borough School District 
1776 Farragut Ave 
Bristol, Pa 19007 


